Gentet, Matthias

From: belsize Conservation <bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk>
Sent: 26 May 2017 13:57

To: Raymond.Yeoung@camden.gov.uk

Cc: Planning

Subject: Re: Fwd: 2017/1294/P

Importance: High

From: Francoise Findlay <|| I
Date: 26 May 2017 at 10:43:27 BST

To: Raymond.Yeoung@camden.gov.uk

Subject: 2017/1294/P

Dear Mr Yeoung

| wrote on behalf of the Elsworthy Residents Association and the BCAAC to object to the
proposal for formal planting at 17 Wadham Gardens which is contrary to the overall design
of William Willett's garden suburb, the heart of the Elsworthy Conservation Area. |am
very disappointed that this message, confirmed received, has not been posted on the
appropriate Camden site. | hope that you did indeed read it and that the applicants had
the opportunity also?

Francoise Findlay
for
BCAAC



